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Ms. Diane Manning

Docket Office Manager

Division of Standards Development
and Technology Transfer, NIOSH

4676 Columbia Parkway, C-15

Cincinnati, OH 45226

Dear Ms. Manning:

I have read the information you sent me concerning “The Workers’ Family Protection Act” as
you requested. The Indiana State Department of Health has no laws, rules, reports or data on
the contamination of workers’ homes to my knowledge.

If T can be of further assistance, please contact me at AC 317/633-0146.

Sincerely,

JOHN H. RUYAZZ DIRECTOR

DIVISION OF INDOOR AND
RADIOLOGIC HEALTH
AC 317/633-0146




